
Administrator’s Report 
April 19, 2023  

 
●​ Whittle Night very well attended, thanks to everyone for coming out 
●​ International Day was a wonderful celebration of our diversity.  Thank you to the PTA for 

sponsoring. 
●​ Thank you to the Curran family for their continued support in beautifying out grounds 
●​ Our TSI status was updated last week.  Our ELL student group is no longer a targeted group for 

intervention.  We continue to qualify for TSI based on our Special Education student group but 
made strides in that as well.  We are less than 2 percentage points away from losing the 

distinction all together  
●​ MCAP Testing Coming up for grades 3-5 

3rd Math  April 24 to 27 
3rd ELA  May 1 to 5 

  
4th Math May 1 to 5 
4th ELA May 8 to 12 

  
5th Math April 24 to 27 
5th ELA  May 15 to 17 

  
●​ Kindergarten Registration Friday, April 28th 

●​ Pre-K Screening Friday, May 12th 

●​ We are exploring the possibility of applying for a Ben Carson Reading room.  Anyone interested 
in joining the exploration process or aware of any possible matching donors would be more than 
welcome 

 
Submitted by Jane Martin, Principal 


